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Editor’s Note 

Some of the information included in this newsletter appeared in last month’s 

newsletter.  We would like you to participate in the upcoming events to help 

them be successful.  See you there! 

 

 

Hot Dish Supper and Silent Auction 
 

The Hot Dish Supper will take place on Friday, October 25th serving 
from 4 to 7 p.m. Lion Gary is the chairperson.  The proceeds of the Hot Supper will be 
donated to Audrey Robinson who has cancer.  She was a long term employee of the 
Good Samaritan Nursing Home. If you did not have a chance to sign up with 
Chairperson Lion Gary to bring your favorite hot dish, salad or dessert, you can bring 
them on Friday.  The more the better!  The doors will be open at 3.  There will also be a 
silent auction.   

 

Halloween Party and Fundraiser 
 

We are having our annual Halloween party for all the little ghosts and goblins on 
Saturday, October 26th. . We will be decorating the hall starting at 2 p.m. The party will 
be from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. Booo.  Eye glasses will be collected at the school and around 
town. It would be a good time to donate your old glasses. We are also having a 
fundraiser with popcorn, games and activities outside.  Sloppy joes and a beverage will 
be served.  So we need lots of workers!  Come and help if you can. 

 

 

WE “GET TO” SERVE 

Governors Night 
Governors Night has been set for December 5th. This will also be our annual Christmas party. The meal will be 
potluck. We will also have a gift exchange.  Guys bring a gift for a guy and ladies bring a gift for a lady.  Spouses 
and significant others are invited to attend.   
 
Meetings 

Our first meeting this month is Thursday, November 7th.  This will be a potluck meal.  (Really!) 
 
Our second meeting is Thursday, November 21st.  This is will also be a potluck meal. 
 
Fall Back 

November 3rd at 2:00 am is the time to get up and set your clocks back one hour. That is when daylight savings 
time officially ends. 
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Dues 
Dues for 2013-2014 are past due!  The dues are $55.00 for an individual and $90.00 for a family membership.  
Please pay them if you have not done so.  Please. 
 

Raffle 
Our raffle tickets are in and they are available. The proceeds for the raffle will help support our scholarship fund. 
Sales seem to be going good so far. If we can get every member to just sell 10 books they would all be gone. So 
let’s get out there and sell! The drawing will take place on Sunday, December 8th at our Breakfast with Santa Buffet.  
Contact Lion Terry for tickets. Please turn in your sold tickets and money to Lion Terry. 
 

Upcoming Events 
Hot Dish Supper – Friday, October 25th from 4 to 7 p.m.  
Halloween Party – Saturday, October 26th from 4 to 6 p.m. 
Governor’s Night and Christmas Party – Thursday, December 5th  
Breakfast with Santa – Sunday, December 8th  
 
 

Links       
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org 
 

 

If you would like anything included in the newsletter you have to let us know. 
Email: lions@hllions.org or mail to Howard Lake Lions PO Box 13 Howard Lake MN 55349. 

 
 

 

Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in 
November:  LaNette Thorson (3), Lee Kaltved (7), Catherine Stenberg (22). 
 

 
 

For all you members who are on facebook we now have a facebook page. Search for Howard Lake 
Lions Club and Like us, and then tell your friends.  Let’s see how many Likes we can get!! The 
Lions youth center also has a nice facebook page, check them both out! 

 
 

If you have an e-mail address and you are receiving the newsletter via USPS, could we update our 

records so that you can receive the newsletter by e-mail?  This will save the club some money.  We 

know that more of you Lion members have e-mail. Thanks! 
 

 

 


